
_ ~1
Patricia Rogers, 59, ofNewtOn and

forme4y of Grinnell, died Wednes
day,Fek.~29, 2012, atSt.FranciSMan01~
in Grinnefl.

A memorial service will be held 2
p.m., TuesdaY, March 6, at Smith Fu
neral Home in Grinnell with the Rev.
Mark p~~~rsen,officiati1ig. HonorarY
bearers will be Dean Alter, Ronnie
Belcher, Steve Belcher, Jack Davis,
RobertHalterman, John Zell ad Steve
Sprague. Inurnment wilt be at Our Si
lent City Cemetery near Kellogg.

The family will be present at the
I funeral home one hour prior to the~

service.
patriciawasb0mb1~e~ 16,1953,

nGnnnelltORi0bardand~M~~1~
Large. She was raised in Grinnell and
attended Grinnell schools. Following
her education she worked as aceffified
nurse’s assistant at st Francis Manor
for over 39 years.

She married Will Rogers Ori July
23, 1994, in Grinnell. The couple re
sided in Grinnell until moving to New
ton in 2006. She has lived at St. Fxands
ManorIhiGe~201O.

Patricia ei~j~yes~~Pm

f.RustyJoe.
Survivors include herhusbtd,Will

Rogers ofNewton, and one si~ter,LauW
Bergmanofhthali& She~spre$ã~
indeathbYhe~Pa~eu1t5 and oneb~ther,
JosephLargeSØf •~—4r~
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Patricia Large RogerS~ 59, ofNew

ton and formerly of Grinnell, died
wednesdaY, Feb. 29, 2012, at St.
Francis Manor in Grinnell.

A memorial service will beheld at 2
p.m. TuesdaY, MarCh 6, at Smith Fu
neral Home in Grinnell. Intermentwffl
be at Our Silent City CemeterY near
Kellogg.

Memofi~ may be directed to the
Patricia Rogers Memorial Fund.

TheSmthFomeo
is handliti arrangemen~
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